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I am a motorcyclist here in Portland,Oregon, It is more safe for us motorcyclists to be 

able to lane split/lane filter due to the amount of motorists that are most likely on their 

cell phone during rush hour traffic, if we are able to use the outer edge of the lane to 

lane filter, it will keep us out of the way of being rear ended.  


